
     Greek Ladies Philoptochos Society of Three Hierarchs Church 
1724 Avenue P 
Brooklyn, NY 11229 

 
 

November, 2017 
 
Dear Member, 
 
On behalf of Philoptochos, I would like to wish everyone a Happy & Healthy 
Thanksgiving.  I am thrilled that our Hellenic College Luncheon went very well and 
want to thank everyone for their participation. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Monday, November 27, 20174 at 7:30 PM in the 
White Room.  Thank you in advance to the ladies that will be providing the refreshments, 
Connie Pittas and Joanna Korkofingas. We will be having a Chinese Auction. 
 
We have started taking reservations & donations for our January  15, 2018, Annual 
Philoptochos Luncheon at Russo’s on the Bay. Please note the proceeds from this 
luncheon help us meet our annual commitments.  . 
 
AGENDA 

1. Fr. Eugene’s Remarks 
2. Reading of Minutes 
3. Treasurer’s Report 
4. Reading of Correspondence 
5. Other Business  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
November 18th-  St Michael’s visit , Bus leaves at 11:30 AM from the Church. $15 per   
                           Person for bus   - Call Eleftheria Xenakis 718 – 336- 5127                                     
November 19th  – Daughters of Penelope Luncheon 
November 27th – General Meeting  - Chinese Auction  
December 11th – Christmas Cocktail Party – White Hall – 7:30PM 
December 18th- Philoptochos General Meeting 
January 15th – Annual Luncheon – Russo’s on the Bay 
       
Sincerely yours, 
 
  
Eleftheria Xenakis  
President 


